
 
        Reception Newsletter 
           17th January 2025 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Week….. 
 We enjoyed looking at the changes in winter as 
part of our learning in Science. It was lovely to 
experience the snow last week with our friends! 
We discussed the snowy weather and why some 
animals need to hibernate over the winter. 
In phonics we continued learning our letters and 
sounds. This term will focus on sounds with 
more than one letter. In phonics we learnt the 
sounds ‘oo’’ ‘oo ‘or’ and ‘ar’. We also practised 
all of our tricky words from last term.  
 

We have enjoyed exploring our new story 
‘Juniper Jupiter’ discussing what our superhero 
names would be and what superpowers we would 
love to have. 
 
 
 
 
We had so much fun exploring our topic ‘On 
Safari’ we enjoyed lots of provision based on 
this like creating a giraffe neck with cubes based 
on numicon symbols and painting safari 
animals.  
 

Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter to see 
photographs of all our fun activities. @ListerInf_Rec 

 
 

 

Star of the Week  
 

Bluebells: Savannah Smith 
Daffodils: Bobby Johnson 

 
 

These children have been caught going over and 
above this week! 

 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles?  Let us know!  

 

 

Snow’s Gone, but Winter’s On! 
Although the snow is gone the winter weather 

is here to stay! We love going outside no 
matter the weather, so we need to be wrapped 
up warm for outdoor play. Please can we ask 
that all hats and belongings be clearly named 
to help the children with identifying all their 

belongings. Thank you.  
 

Animals Take Over Workshop 

Letters went home last week about a fantastic 
learning experience with Animals Take Over on 
Tuesday 21st . The children will meet and learn 

about some exotic rainforest animals. Thank you 
for returning your consent form the children are all 

looking forward to meeting all the different 
animals we have been learning about this term! 

 


